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August 1, 2012 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, Maryland 21046 
 

Agency authorization letter for Microsoft employees 

 
To whom it may concern, 
 
We, the undersigned, Microsoft® Corporation hereby authorize the following, to act on our 
behalf, as our agent, in all matters relating to all processes required according to FCC Part 15C 
for Microsoft® Corporation products (Grantee Code:C3K):  
 

Michael Boucher 
Pam Galvan 
Albert Huang 
Bill Huang 
Joy Alegria 
Hasnain Syed 
Tim Calland 
Brad Sybouts 
Kitty Tam 
Eugene Wong 
Anindita Mitra 

 
If you have any questions regarding the authorization, please don’t hesitate to contact me.   
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 

 
Stephen M. Stegner 
Compliance Engineer 
Microsoft Corporation 

 


